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This has been the way since 1981. There is no reason to change what has worked 

with statistically limited voter fraud, and that has provided access to voting for our 

disabled and elderly residents. Don’t fix what isn’t broken! Keep Oregon’s mail in 

ballots as is. As a resident of over 20 years, and a political science student, this is an 

unnecessary change that is just for optics and not for any practical reasoning.  

 


